From: Lori Frumkin [mailto:lfrumkin@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel 

Hello Steve,

I travelled to New York City from November 12 to November 15 and attended the World Wide Orphans event. All expenses were paid by the Chicago Public Library Foundation, including airfare and ground travel.  

Thank you,

Lori

Lori Frumkin | System Wide Children’s Services

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605
